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Dear all, 

 

I write to inform you of an update, to our end of year closing. 

The last day for children in school this term, will be Tuesday 21st July. 

We will need to close to pupils on Wednesday 22nd as staff and premises teams, will 

need sufficient time to prepare for the September opening. 

Health and safety measures, classroom room reorganisation and preparations, are 

not able to be completed, whilst pupils and contractors booked during the summer 

break are in. 

Apologises for the late notice, I received approval for my plans today. 

 

In other news, we welcome Year 6 on Monday 13th July. Please wear school uniform. 

If this does not fit, a combination of non-branded smart attire will be fine. 

Please bring with you a PE kit. 

Your WONDERFULL BOOKs. 

Any books that belong in the school library. 

A smile. 

A willingness to have fun. 

 

Opening details times of arrival and departure are on the school website.  

 

After the summer break, school will be reopening to all pupils, on Monday 7th 

September. I will send out additional details of new timings and measures to follow. 

These will ensure the smooth start to the year and the safety of all in school, in light of 

guidance issued by the government relating to COVID 19. 

 

Classes next year will reduce to 3 from 4. 

 

Class 1 will have Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 (infants). A class of 26. 

Mrs Sobey and Mrs Harvey will both be teaching in class 1, supported by Mrs S 

Reeves. 

 

Class 2 will have Year 3 and Year 4. A class of 22. 

Mrs Provis will be teaching 4 days and Mrs Harvey 1 day, supported by Mr Griffith 

and Mrs Evans. 

 

 

Class 3 will have Year 5 and Year 6. A class of 27. 
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Mr Turnham will be teaching, supported by Mrs V Somers. 

 

Next week we will not be delivering LIVE lessons.  

Home learning will be reduced to an activity a day, and information will be 

uploaded before Monday 13th July, on the school website class pages. These 

activities will need to be completed in the pupils WONDERFULL BOOKS (Juniors), or 

the Home Learning books for Infants. 

If you wish to do more, please continue with the White Rose maths resources, 

SumDog and IDL online platforms. You may also wish to explore the BBC Bitesize 

Home Learning materials if you feel the need. 

 

Junior Pupils in school, bring in your WONDERFULL BOOKS, as you will be completing 

these tasks in school. 

 

 

Reports will be sent out today. These will be different in appearance from previous 

years. Reports will focus on achievements made at school before lockdown, work 

produced and uploaded during Home Learning and future considerations. 

 

As always, please contact the school if you wish to ask any questions. 

 

Have a marvellous weekend. 

 

Mr S Ellis 
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